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Car Parking Permits - EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2

Dear Parents and Carers,

We strongly encourage all families to walk, cycle or scoot to school as it is a really great
way for the children to start their school day. However, our parents’ car park is available
for use by the parents/carers of EYFS and Key Stage One only.

The car park is open in the morning until the gate is closed at 9.15am. In the afternoon, the
main gate and car park barrier opens at 3.00pm. This is because the primary use of the car
park is as a playground and outdoor activity area for the children throughout the day.

Please do not enter George Lane until the main gate is opened at 3.00pm. Entering
George Lane before this time can cause serious congestion and restricts access for our
neighbours.

Access to the car park will only be given when parking and anti-idling pledge permits are
displayed on the car's windscreen..

We would like to remind all parents to respect the speed restrictions on site and if driving
into George Lane is absolutely necessary, please respect our neighbours by driving with
consideration.

Two permits are allowed per family free of charge. However, if replacement permits are
requested, these will be issued at a cost of £10 per permit.

Please note that the car park only has 90 spaces to accommodate all families in
EYFS/Key Stage 1. Therefore George Lane becomes very congested at the start and end
of the day. We strongly encourage all families to walk or to park and stride from Hayes
Street, using the School Crossing Patrol.

Kind regards,

ON Lo

Mr N Vitarana
Headteacher

Please return to the school office: EYFS/KS1 parking permit application 2019-2020
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